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Wednesday 14th July 2021 

 

RE: End of School Year 2021 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
Important messages for parents/carers: 
 

• Pupil reports will be issued to parents electronically this year, and you will receive an e-mail 
notification on Friday 16th July 

• Information about new classes for September will be included with the end of year reports 

• Pupils will meet their new teacher on Monday 19th July  

• Non-uniform day on Wednesday 21st July with a 50p donation 

• Term ends for all pupils in Year R-6 on Wednesday 21st July at 1.30 pm 

• The Autumn term commences for all pupils in Years 1-6 on Monday 6th September 
 
The coronavirus pandemic has again meant that this has been an unusual and challenging year for us 
all but I am hopeful, as I am sure you are, that we may return to some normality over the coming 
months. I am very much looking forward to September when we hope that the restrictions that have 
been in place around the school site may be lifted. All being well we will return to a usual start and 
finish to the school day with school starting at 8.45am and finishing at 3.15pm for all children in 
Reception to Year 6. You will receive a letter towards the end of the summer holiday to confirm these 
arrangements. 
 
Our Year 6 children are preparing to make the transition to Secondary School. They have shown great 
resilience over the last two academic years and I am delighted that we have been able to hold some 
special events for them in last weeks of term. I wish all of them every success and happiness as they 
move to their new schools, we will all miss them. 
 
We are saying goodbye to seven of our teaching staff at the Britwell Campus this year. Mrs Saqlain is 
moving onto a teaching position at another school in Slough and Mrs Khan is hoping to move out of 
the area and find a teaching position closer to home. Mrs Williams is moving to an Independent School 
in Beaconsfield closer to where she lives. Mrs Ram has secured a leadership position at another school 
in Slough. Mrs Donnison is relocating to Oxford and has secured a leadership position at a school local 
to where she will be living. Miss Mason is moving to a school in Windsor where she will be leading KS2 
and finally, Mr Cross will be taking on the role of Assistant Headteacher at a Middle School in Windsor. 
I would like to congratulate all of these staff on their new appointments, thank them for their valued 
contributions to the Britwell Campus and wish them every success for the future. 
 
We also have a number of teachers who will be moving across to the Town Hall Campus in September. 
Mrs Gillani, Miss Fegan, Mrs Chatterjee and Miss Ali are all going to be working in KS1 and Miss Avison 
in KS2. Congratulations also to Mrs Ahmed who has been promoted to Year 2 Leader at the Town Hall 
Campus.  
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I would also like to congratulate Miss Rhodes and Miss Dowling who have been successfully appointed 
as new Year Leaders at the Britwell Campus and who will be leading Year 3 and Year 4 respectively 
and Mrs Sidhu who will be leading Year 5 and Year 6. 
 
We are also welcoming a number of new teachers to the school and campus: 
 
Samantha Jamison - Year 1 Teacher 
Erin Mooney  - Year 2 Teacher 
Ayesha Khan  - Year 2 Teacher 
Kimberley Sylvester - Year 4 Teacher 
Connor Handley - Year 5 Teacher 
Phoebe Ovenell - Year 5 Teacher 
Connor McGregor - Year 6 Teacher 
Ryan Kirby  - Year 6 Teacher 
 
Ms Mughal will also be joining us from the Town Hall Campus as Reception Year Leader. 
 
We are having a number of improvements made to the building during the summer break. This includes 
reflooring, plastering and decorating the Main Hall which will create a more modern and much improved 
space. 
 
Finally, I would like to extend my thanks to all of our staff for their hard work this year and to our families 
for the support that they have given to the school. I look forward to welcoming you all back in September 
and wish you an enjoyable and safe summer holiday. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

Sarah Mijatovich 
Headteacher 
 


